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February 2025

The first week of February is designated by the United Nations as
Interfaith Harmony Week. UPF chapters around the world held
programs on this important theme, which resonates with UPF's core
values. Some of those and other activities are highlighted here.

Thai Youth Visit Religious Sites
for Interfaith Harmony Week

Bangkok, Thailand — To promote
understanding of different faith traditions
among young people during UN World
Interfaith Harmony Week, UPF-Thailand
partnered with Youth and Students for
Peace (YSP) to organize a Religious Youth
Service Camp on February 15, 2025.

See More




Interfaith Leaders in Montreal
Share Views on Social Harmony

Montreal, Canada — In support of UN World
Interfaith Harmony Week, the Montreal chapter of
UPF-Canada hosted a meeting at its local
headquarters on February 1, 2025, to explore ways
that religious leaders can promote social harmony
and a confluence of values among various sectors of

society.

Interfaith Program in Nepal Upholds
Shared Spiritual Values

Kathmandu, Nepal — To mark the UN World Interfaith
Harmony Week, UPF-Nepal organized an Interfaith
Breakfast, in collaboration with the Interreligious
Association for Peace and Development (IAPD), on
February 9, 2025, in Kathmandu. This event brought
together prominent religious leaders and representatives
from various faith communities to promote interfaith
harmony and mutual understanding.

See More

Experts Consider Impacts of
Turmoil in South Korea

IMAP, USA — South Korea is currently facing political
turmoil, with its president impeached and detained
and its people deeply divided. How is this impacting
the country’s neighbor to the north? The International
Media Association for Peace (IMAP) USA held a
webinar on January 28, 2025 focused on North
Korea’s reactions to the political crisis in South

Korea.



"Canvas of Cultures" Celebrates Art,
Poetry and Music in London

London, United Kingdom — The "Canvas of Cultures: A
Celebration of Art, Poetry, and Music" held in London on
January 25, 2025, brought together talented artists, poets
and musicians to celebrate the transformative and unifying
power of creativity across cultures. The program was
organized by the International Association of Art and
Culture for Peace (IAACP), and highlighted how art, poetry
and music transcend boundaries to foster dialogue,
empathy and peace.

See More

SNS Share

0 www,upf,org @

































	z00.pdf
	Z01
	Z02
	Z03
	Z04
	Z05


